Dear EAPC 2012 participant,

We are pleased to announce that the EPC 2012 preliminary program is now available for viewing online at http://epc2012.princeton.edu.

Please be aware that this is not the final program and small changes may still occur.

The conference will open at 6:00 PM on Wednesday 13 June with a plenary session followed by a reception.  There will be a closing and awards ceremony on Saturday 16 June immediately after the last session.

Authors can edit paper titles and short abstracts online at the program website until 1 May 2012.  Please also check that names and affiliations are recorded correctly.  The information provided by 1 May will be included in the book of abstracts.

Papers should be uploaded at the program website by 1 June 2012.

Please note that presenters are expected to be EAPS members and are required to register for the conference before 1 May 2012.  An accepted paper or poster must have a registered presenter to be included in the final program.  Online registration is open at http://www.epc2012.se. There is a discounted early registration fee available until 27 April.

Best Regards,

EPC 2012 Team

